
On behalf of the STARS EU Alliance, of which Cracow University of Technology is such a highly 
valued member, I wish to express our sincerest condolences to you and all your colleagues on the 
loss of His Magnificence Professor Dr Andrzej Białkiewicz, your incumbent rector.  
Last November, during our visit from Hanze University of Applied Sciences to Cracow, we met 
Professor Białkiewicz to get acquainted and to discuss the merits of the STARS EU Alliance, its aims 
and objectives and the depth of our cooperation, and it appeared that in Professor Białkiewicz we 
found a loyal supporter of our endeavours. So, in retrospect we thank him now again, also in your 
dark hour as a university, for his forward-thinking and constructive attitude in this. And I wish that 
for now and in the years to come we will move forward in our international cooperation in the spirit 
of Prof Białkiewicz and his support for the STARS EU Alliance.  
Finally, we hope and trust that you and those near to him will pay your last respects to him in the 
most appropriate manner possible on this sad occasion. We wish you much strength in the period 
to come. 

On behalf of the member universities of the STARS EU Alliance, 

drs D.J. Pouwels 
President of Hanze University of Applied Sciences 
President of the STARS EU Commission 
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 Dear prof. Dariusz Bogdal, Vice-Rector for Scientific Affairs and our other friends and 
colleagues of Tadeusz Kosciuszko Cracow University of  Technology, 

 Cracow University of Technology 
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 31-155 Cracow
 POLAND


